BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
November 7, 2022

If someone else would like to receive these “"dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Mini Discussion Session Tomorrow in Rapid City

A final mini discussion session concerning noticing to creditors
and the new federal and local bankruptcy rules taking effect this
year will be held tomorrow, November 8, 2022, from 1:00 to
2:30 p.m. (Mountain) in Courtroom 3 of the Federal Building and
United States Courthouse in Rapid City. If you or your staff
would like to attend, please email Judge Nail's legal assistant
Sandy Brooks at Sandy_Brooks@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Updated Means Testing Data

The Census Bureau's Median Family Income Data accessible
through the Means Testing page of the U.S. Trustee Program's
website has been updated. The U.S. Trustee Program will apply
the updated data to cases filed on or after November 1, 2022.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.justice.gov/ust/means-testing
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

